
Dear Parents/Carers 

Success Stories 

As we have done for the past two years, we would like to share students' 

success stories and achievements in this newsletter each week.  

If you would like to share your success stories with us, please email us via the 

following address: achievement@wathacademy.com

This week we are pleased to share that Leon and Phoenix Dudhill (both in Year 

7) will be performing at the Birdwell Theatre in the musical Everyone is Talking 

About Jamie. Well done and we wish you the best of luck. 

Disabled Parking/Car Park

It has come to our attention that some parents are parking in the disabled bays 

when coming to the school for meetings or when picking their son/daughter up. 

Please refrain from doing this. The bays are designated for disabled badge 

holders only. If this issue persists, we will be left with no option other than to ban 

offending parents from parking on the school site.

Can you also refrain from using the carpark before and after school to drop off 

and pick up your children. This has been causing congestion in both the carpark 

and on Sandygate. You can use the bus turning circle and safe drop off points 

such as Festival Road.

Thank you once again for your continued support of the Academy.  

Yours faithfully 

Mr Ransome

Principal 

Key Dates:
Thursday 12 October

Y11 Revision Evening

Monday 16 October

Murder Mystery

Tuesday 17 October

Y11 Parents Evening

Golden Ticket Event

Wednesday 18 October

PCAB

Thursday 19 October

INSET Day

Friday 20 October 

INSET Day

Our term dates and INSET

days for this academic

year can be found on

the academy website by

clicking the following link

Wath Academy Term Dates

Upcoming Events and Key Dates

NEWSLETTER – Week 4

Year 13 will commence their first set if trial exams from Monday 2nd October. This will give us a great insight into 

how they have settled into the new year and what they have retained from Y12. We wish them luck.  

On Tuesday 17th October we will be holding our first Y11 Parents’ Evening of the year. Following feedback from 

staff and parents our Parents Evenings will continue to be held remotely.  

On Wednesday 18th October we will be hosting our first PCAB (Parent & Community Advisory Board) meeting of 

the year. If you wish to take part in PCAB please email PCAB@wathacadem.com. 

On Thursday 9th November we will be welcoming prospective Y12 students for our Y12 Open Evening. The event 

will give students the opportunity to explore different subjects and ask questions of key 6th form leaders. 

PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE

mailto:achievement@wathacademy.com
https://www.wathacademy.com/students-and-parents/term-dates


Open Evening

Last night was our Year 6 Open Evening. We welcomed over 1700 people through the doors to see 

what the Academy has to offer. We presented our vision for the future and then parents/carers and 

prospective students toured the Academy and visited each department. This year’s theme was 100 

years of Educating Wath. 

Follow us on Facebook/Instagram/Twitter @WathAcademy to see more images from last night’s 

event.

Ofsted Report

Our recent OFSTED inspection is now live on the 

OFSTED website -

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/23/145848

Quality of Education – GOOD

Behaviour and Attitudes – OUTSTANDING

Personal Development - OUTSTANDING 

Sixth Form - OUTSTANDING 

Leadership and Management – OUTSTANDING

We would like to say a big thank you to all students, 

parents/carers and staff for their continued support.

Murder Mystery

Wath Academy Performing Arts Faculty 

invites you to our annual Murder Mystery

Production. The performance will take place on 

Monday 16 October (starting at 6.30 pm).

Tickets are available to purchase from reception.

Tickets are priced £8.50 and include a pie and pea 

supper.
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https://www.instagram.com/
https://twitter.com/
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/23/145848

